
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/2/2020 1:17:58 PM

First name: Josh

Last name: Berlo

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: 

Hello,

 

Thank you for your review of this project.  As an avid skier AND hiker I fully support this project.  Having

extensively hiked and camped in this area, I believe that the Lutsen Expansion can be accomplished with

minimal impact on the environment while also increasing positive use and access.

 

As an aside, my perspective also comes from that of a Board Member for one of our National Scenic Trails as

well as someone whom has received the 100 volunteer award from the National Park Service.  As such, land

protection is a strong personal priority.

 

Thank you for your time and attention to this.  I hope the Lutsen Mountains expansion is able to move forward.


